
Ironton City Schools is excited to announce that our district has been 
awarded the Nita M. Lowey 21st Century Community Learning Center 
grant for Ironton Middle School. This grant will allow us to provide 
additional academic enrichment and engagement opportunities for our 
middle school students and families. 

Our Tiger Middle School Academy for the 2022-2023 academic year will 
begin on Wednesday, October 12th and run until Friday, April 14th. 
Further details will be sent home with all middle school students. 

Program Schedule

● Morning Session: Monday-Friday 7:30-8:30 a.m.
● Afternoon Session: Monday-Thursday 3:15-5:15 p.m.

For additional information/questions about the Tiger Middle School 
Academy, please contact Cory McKnight at cory.mcknight@tigertown.com 
or 740-532-2209.

*Information about after-school programming for Ironton Elementary School 
and Ironton High School will be coming soon.   
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